
9-1-21  

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order at 7:00 pm, 

this 1st day of September 2021.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and 

Kristin Volson were present. Special guest Laurel Schnase was also present.  

The preliminary annual budget was presented by the city auditor, Laurel Schnase.  A motion to approve 

the annual budget was made by Bromley, Volson 2nd. AIF  

Concession stand addition- location, electricity and plumbing was discussed. A quote for the cement and 

labor of $3495 was presented. Motion to approve Hoke, Gahner 2nd. AIF  

The community calendar will be completed and ordered soon. Pre-orders accepted through October 

15th.  

Volson will be accepting the Verendrye Grant check.  

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on October 6th, 2021 at 7:00 pm.  

There being no further business meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm.  

 


